January 3, 1973 Re: N-1290

Mr. Tom Jones
Gymanfa Ganu Association
Cincinnati, Ohio

Dear Mr. Jones:

Just a short note to confirm our recent conversation regarding the 1974 convention of the Gymanfa Ganu Association.

As I understand from our conversation, a meeting of local members here in Cincinnati, resulted in the decision to definitely not submit a bid to host the 1974 convention. Primary reason being the problem of raising required funds.

As requested, I have cancelled all tentative arrangements being held at the Netherland Hilton for the dates of August 29 - September 4, 1974.

Of course, we at the Netherland Hilton regret not being able to host your convention but sincerely hope, should Cincinnati be in the picture for a future convention, we will be given consideration. In the meantime, if I may be of assistance to you in any way, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Cordially,

Gene Waltrip Sales Manager

GW:mlm

cc: Mix. Jack Meadows
Mr. Mike Wilson

December 29th 1972

Mr Mike Wilson Convention Manager Cincinnatti, Ohio

Dear Mike.

Thank you very much for your letter of 12/26/72.

There is little else I can say er de regarding the Cincinnatti group, I appreciate your efforts along with Mr Waltrip and Tem Jones, but maybe in the new to distant future the National organization will be financially independent enough to go into any city and sponsor a National Gymanfa.

Again thanking you for your efforts and hospitality shown me, with best wishes and much succes in the new year.

Very sincerely your's

Jack Meadows, secretary W.N.G.G.A.

CINCINNATI

CONVENTION AND VISITORS BUREAU, INC.

TWO HUNDRED WEST FIFTH STREET . CINCINNATI, OHIO 45202 . (513) 621-2142

December 26, 1972

Mr. Jack Meadows, Exec. Secretary National Gymanfa Ganu Association 1. Youngstown, Ohio 44512

Dear Jack:

Tom Jones recently met with local Gymanfa Ganu members and unfortunately advised me they do not feel they adequately can provide the funds and responsibilities to host the 1974 convention. I do not feel they are aware of how these problems and difficulties are solved as you explained to us in Mr. Waltrip's office.

I would appreciate any suggestions you may have to fire up our local membership. If you don't feel this is possible, please contact me and I will cancell all options for your 1974 convention which we are now holding.

Kindest regards and best wishes for a happy holiday season.

Sincerely,

Mike Wilson

Convention Manager

MJW/csw

Honorary Chairman THEODORE H. BERRY Mayor of Cincinnati EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE President OTTO M. BUDIG, SR. Budig Trucking Co. Vice President
JOSEPH FREDERICK, JR.
Netherland Hilton Hotel Vice President CHARLES CARRAHER, JR. Cincinnati Enquirer Treasurer LEE COMISAR Maisonette Secretary
G. RICHARD THOMAS
Thomas Foods, Inc. Executive Vice President LAWRENCE J. WOODARD Past President
FREDRIC B. WELCH
Pepsi Cola Bottling Co. Pepsi Cola Bottling Co.
BOARD OF DIRECTORS
CHARLES BEAL
Cincinnati Concession Co.
ARTHUR BIRD
City of Cincinnati
RICHARD L. BEVINGTON
Taft Travel Agency
E. JACK BRENDAMOUR
Koetzle Corporation
BARRY S. CHOLAK
Stouffer's Cincinnati Inn
BARRY S. CANIG
Greater Cincinnati Airport
PHILIP A. DEMPSEY
Kings Island
RANDOLPH DICKENS
Quality Inn-Central
AL J. ELSAESSER
Carrousel Inn
JOHN J. GANNON
Cincinnati Bell
ABBOTT GOMBERG
Shilliro's
ROBERT GORDON
WCPO.TY
DALE GRACE
Willson Dairy Co.
MATT HOFSTETTER
American Airlines, Inc.
SAMUEL HUTTENBAUER, JR.
E. Huttenbauer & Son
WILLIAM KELLNER BOARD OF DIRECTORS SAMUEL HUTTENBAUER, JR.
E. Huttenbauer & Son
WILLIAM KELLNER
George Wiedemann Brewing Co
JOHN J. KENNEDY
John Hilberg & Sons
KENNETH F. KLOSTERMAN
Klosterman's French Baking Co.,
MARTIN A. KURTZER
The McAlpin Company
CHARLES MURDOCK, JR.
WLW-Radio
ROBERT W. NEEL
Cincinnati Gas & Electric Co.
WALLACE M. POWER
City of Cincinnati
ARTHUR QUISLING
Sheraton-Gibson Hotel ARTHUR QUISLING
Sheraton-Gibson Hotel
ROBERT W. SANDER
E. Kahn's Sons Company
JAMES W. SCHOENY
John Schoeny Company
VILLIAM P. SCOTT
Central Trust Company
LEROY SCHMITZ
The Lynch Fish Company
FRED STILLE
Newport Travelodge
ALEXANDER STOLLEY
Northlich Stolley, Inc.
JAMES TOBEN
Cincinnati Transit Compa Cincinnati Transit Company ROBERT C. TRIMPE Jos. Taylor & Co. RICHARD WAGNER JAMES L. CARTER

Convention Manager CAROLINE CLEMONS Convention Services MARYJUNE ECKERT Manager MICHAEL J. WILSON Convention Manager Mr. Tom Jones
National Gymanfa Ganu Association
Cincinnati, Ohio

Dear Mr. Jones:

This is to confirm our recent conversation regarding the September 1974 meeting of the National Gymanfa Ganu Association.

As discussed with you and Mr. Meadows, during his recent visit to Cincinnati, the dates of August 29 - September 3, 1974 are being held on a tentative basis. Due to a definite and a tentative booking over the same dates the total number of rooms available are indicated below, however, if the tentative booking cancels, an additional 150 rooms would become available.

4934	<u> NETHERLAND</u>	TERRACE
Thursday, August 29, 1974	265 rooms	100 rooms
Friday, August 30, 1974	265 rooms	200 rooms
Saturday, August 31, 1974	265 rooms	200 rooms
Sunday, September 1, 1974	265 rooms	200 rooms
Monday, September 2, 1974	200 rooms	100 rooms
Tuesday, September 3, 1974	Departure	Departure

The above figures indicate the total number of rooms occupied each night. All rooms will be held until 14 days prior to the beginning of your convention, at which time if they are not picked up by your organization, they will be released for general sale. Please be advised, our check out time is 1:00PM.

GUEST ROOM RATES

For your information, our current range of rates are as follows.

Singles Doubles Twins Suites	NETHERLAND \$17-18-20-22-26 \$23-24-26-28-32 \$23-24-26-28-32 \$55.00 and up.	Singles Doubles Twins Suites	TERRACE \$19-20-21-22-35 \$25-26-27-28-35 \$25-26-27-28-35 \$65.00 and up.
the district site after 1976.	\$33.00 and up.	Sultes	\$05.00 and up.

Mr. Tom Jones November 6, 1972 Page 2

All rates are, of course, subject to State and Local taxes which currently total 7½%. Should Cincinnati and the Netherland Hilton be selected as your host in 1974, we will be happy to negoiate special rates one year in advance of your convention date.

MEETING FACILITIES

I have reserved the Pavillion Caprice for Friday and Saturday nights, August 30 & 31, 1974 from 5:00PM on and also on Sunday morning, September 1, 1974. All other space is being held by the groups with a definite and tentative booking.

As I understand from Mike Wilson of the Cincinnati Convention and Visitors Bureau, the center is not available for your Sunday night festival, but consideration may be given to using Taft Auditorium, should enough interest be indicated by the local members to invite the 1974 meeting to Cincinnati. I also understand a mailing is now in progress and responses from local members should be formulated by November 8, 1972.

COMPLIMENTARY ROOMS

We will be happy to compliment one room for every 50 rooms actually picked up by your organization. Types of accomodations required as complimentary rooms will be determined after the requirements are met with the group holding a definite booking.

RESERVATION CARDS

We will be happy to supply you with enough reservation cards so that your attendees may return them to the hotel, postage paid.

CATERING

Our Catering Department will be in touch with you at a later date to assist you with menus for your planned food functions.

PARKING

Our policy of free parking will be in effect for your attendees for registered guests only, one car per room. Please be advised, there is a \$1.00 in and out charge.

For the completion of our records, if the above arrangements meet with your approval, I would appreciate your signing and returning the enclosed copy of this letter to my attention. This will serve as your definite confirmation.

Mr. Tom Jones November 6, 1972 Page 3

Since a definite decision is expected November 8, 1972, I will be in contact with you then to learn if Cincinnati and the Netherland Hilton will have the privilege of hosting your 1974 convention. In the mean time, if I may be of further assistance to you in any way, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Cordially,

Gene Waltrip Sales Manager

GW:mlm N-1290

cc: Mr. Jack Meadows, National Secretary Mr. Mike Wilson, Cincinnati Convention Bureau

April 24, 1972

Mr. Tom D. Jones Cymanfu Ganu Association of the United States & Canada

Cincinnati, Ohio 45202

Dear Mr. Jones:

It was certainly a pleasure speaking with you recently regarding the future meeting plans of the Gymanfu Ganu Association of the United States and Ganada.

As I understand from our conversation you would like to see the National Convention come to Cincinnati since it has never met here. I also understand you will speak to a few of the other members in this area and see just what is involved in submitting a bid for the convention.

Of course we at the Cincinnati Hiltons are most anxious to be of service to your organization and hope we may be considered for 1974. As requested I will contact you in a few weeks to learn if the other members are interested in bringing the convention to Cincinnati.

Enclosed is our new convention booklet reflecting the results of the recent multi-million dollar renovation program. Included in the program is the redecoration of all guest rooms with color television and air conditioning. All public meeting facilities have been refurbished, there is a new restaurant, a beautiful new lobby and many other exciting innovations.

Again, it was a pleasure speaking with you and I thank you for your courtesy. If I may be of assistance to you or provide you with additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Cordially,

Gene Waltrip Sales Manager

GW:bam File: N-1290 cc: Mr. Jack Meadows

THE NETHERLAND HILTON



AREA CODE 513-621-3800

CINCINNATI, OHIO 45201

AREA CODE 513-381-4000

Executive Office

June 27, 1972

Mr. Jack Meadows
National Secretary
Gymanfu Ganu Association
Youngstown, Unio 44512

Dear Mr. Meadows:

It was certainly a pleasure speaking with you recently regarding the September 1974 Convention of the Gymanfu Ganu Association.

As suggested, I called Mr. Jones and told him that you would be glad to visit Cincinnati and provide him with the guidelines and help to get necessary things started. Mr. Jones said he would be writing to you in the near future.

In regard to our hotels, we are more than anxious to be of service to your organization in 1974 and will provide all the assistance we can. At present the dates of August 29 - September 2, 1974 are available and should you want me to put them on a tentative hold for you, please let me know as soon as possible. We do have a small group booked over the same dates which means I could provide approximately 415 guest rooms at the Netherland Hilton and 85 at the Terrace Hilton for a total of 500.

I have also checked the availability of an auditorium at the Convention Center for Sunday, September 1, 1974 and find the Center is open that day. If you care to contact them, they will be more than happy to discuss the rental.

Mr. Jack Meadows June 27, 1972 Page Two

Again, it was a pleasure speaking with you and I certainly hope we have the opportunity of meeting you and working with you in 1974. In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me if I may be of assistance to you in any way.

Cordially,

Gene Waltrip Sales Manager

GW:bs

File: N-1290

cc: Mr. Tom Jones

CINCINNATI

CONVENTION AND VISITORS BUREAU, INC.

TWO HUNDRED WEST FIFTH STREET

CINCINNATI, OHIO 45202

OFFICERS

August 15, 1972

Mr. Jack Meadows, Secretary
The Welsh National Gymanfa Ganu
Association, Inc.
ilevard
Youngstown, Ohio 44512

Dear Mr. Meadows:

Upon receiving reply from Mrs. Robert J. Williams, I was advised to contact you concerning the future plans of The Welsh National Gymanfa Ganu Association, Inc. If possible we would like to invite the Association to meet in Cincinnati their first open year.

Mrs. Williams advised the Gymanfa to be held in Toronto, Canada in 1973, Wales in 1974, New York City in 1975, and possibly Philadelphia or Pittsburg in 1976. She also mentioned that due to the 1974 meeting being held out of the U. S. that there must also be a regional meeting held within the States that year. If this be the case, could Cincinnati be under consideration for that meeting. Any advice as to local members or the proper manner of submitting an invitation will be greatly appreciated.

Mrs. Williams mentioned the Association to have never met in Cincinnati in the 41 years it has been in existance and thinks it would be nice to visit a different city. With your consideration we could submit a strong bid for the regional meeting in 1974 with hopes of bringing it to Ohio and ultimately to Cincinnati.

Honorary President
WILLIS D. GRADISON, JR.
Mayor of Cincinnati President
OTTO M. BUDIG, SR.
Budig Trucking Co. Vice President
AL. J. ELSAESSER
Carrousel Inn Vice President JOHN ROWAN Treasurer CHARLES CARRAHER, JR. Treasurer
CHARLES CARRAHER, JR.
Cincinnati Enquirer
Secretary
RICHARD L. BEYINGTON
Taft Broadcasting Co.
BOARD OF DIRECTORS
TERM EXPIRES 1972
CHARLES BEAL
Cincinnati Concession Co.
CHARLES CARRAHER, JR.
Cincinnati Enquirer
LEE COMISAR
Maisonette
AL J. ELSAESSER
Carrousel Inn
JOSEPH FREDERICK
Netherland Hilton Hotel
MATT HOFSTETTER
American Airlines
SAMUEL HUTTENHAUER, JR.
E. Huttenbauer & Son
RORFET W. NEFI E. Huttenbauer & Son ROBERT W. NEEL Cincinnati Gas & Electric Co. JAMES W. SCHOENY JAMES W. SCHOEN John Schoeny Co. LeROY SCHMITZ The Lynch Fish Co. ROBERT C. TRIMPE Jos Taylor & Co. Jos Taylor & Co.
TERM EXPIRES 1973
RICHARD L. BEVINGTON
Taft Broadcasting Co.
OTTO M. BUDIG, SR.
Budig Trucking Co.
RANDOLPH DICKENS
Quality Motel Central
JACK GUTJAHR
The Henry Straus Co.
EDGAR HERRMANN
Burger Brewing Co. Burger Brewing Co. WM. KELLNER WM. KELLNER
Geo. Wiedemann Brewing Co.
JOHN J. KENNEDY
John Hilberg & Sons
ARTHUR A. QUISLING
Sheraton-Gibson Hotel
JOHN ROWAN
JAMES TOBEN
Cincinnati I Leastic Co. Cincinnati Transit Co. RICHARD WAGNER Cincinnati Reds CINCINNATI REGS
TERM EXPIRES 1974
ARTHUR BIRD
City of Cincinnati
JACK BRENDAMOUR
Brendamour Sporting Goods
BARRY S. CHOLAK
Stouffer's Cincinnati Inn
DALE GRACE
Willean Date: Co DALE GRACE
Willson Dairy Co.
EDWARD J. McHALE
Coney Island, Inc.
WALLACE M. POWER
City of Cincinnati
ROBERT SANDER
E. Kahn's Sons Co.
FRED STILLE
Newport Travelodge
WILBUR G. STROUP
Cincinnati Bell
G. RICHARD THOMAS
Thomas Foods, Inc. G. RICHARD THOM Thomas Foods, Inc. FREDRIC B. WELCH Pepsi Cola Bottling Co. LAWRENCE J. WOODARD Executive Vice President MARYJUNE ECKERT Manager ROBERT C. DOEKEL

Convention Manager JAY W. FARRIS Convention Manager WARNER STURWOLD

Mr. Jack Meadows August 15, 1972 Page 2

Be assured the Cincinnati Convention & Visitors Bureau will express continued interest and utmost cooperation in that we are favored with your consideration.

Kindest regards.

Sincerely,

Mike Wilson Convention Manager

MW:pjr

The Welsh National Cymanfa Ganu Association, Inc.

NATIONAL OFFICERS

EMLYN LLOYD 16140 Glastonbury Detroit, Michigan 48219

Vice-President OWEN C. ROBERTS 51 - 47th Avenue Lachine, Quebec, Canada

Secretary

JACK MEADOWS

4034 Southern Blvd.

Youngstown, Ohio 445

redsurer
D. M. EDWARDS
711 Citizens Building
Cleveland, Ohio 44114

Recording Secretary
MISS CATHERINE DODD
3139 Yorkshire Rd.
Cleveland Hts., Ohio 44118

Ex-Officio Vice-President
MRS. FRANK HITCHINGS
President of Women's
Welsh Clubs of America

N.G.G.A. Endowment Fund JOHN G. ROBERTS, Chairman 1228 Standard Building Cleveland, Ohio 44113

Secretary Emeritus
GEORGE BUNDY

Honorary President MR. BEN H. HADDOCK DEUWCH, CANWN I'R ARGLWYDD

(Come, Sing to the Lord)



Y DDRAIG GOCH A DDYRY CYCHWYN

The 41st Welsh National Gymanfa Ganu, sponsored

by The Hebron Welsh United Presbyterian Church of

NATIONAL BOARD OF TRUSTEES

OBIE COBLEY Duneden, Florida

REV. AERON DAVIES Chicago, Illinois

R. DAVIES Portland, Oregon

JUDGE ELWYN V. JENKINS Youngstown, Ohio

DR. JOHN R. JONES Greenville, Michigan

EMLYN LLOYD Detroit, Michigan

Dr. D. L. MANDRY
"Bryn Bach"
Ravenswood, W. Va.

trom

JOHN MARTIN St. Catharines, Ont., Canada

GWYNN PARRI Milwaukee, Wisconsin

MRS. ANN D. THOM Salt Lake City, Utah MISS ELUNED M. TH Toronto, Ontario, Ca

D. H. REES Winnipeg, Manitoba,

MISS MARY SAMUEL St. Petersburg, Florida

MRS. ADA THOMAS Salt Lake City, Utah

JOHN M. WILLIAMS Vancouver, B.C. NORMAN E. WILLIAM Marcellus, N.Y.

LEWIS EDWARDS Immediate Past Preside Niagara Falls, Ont., Ca

CHICAGO OFFICERS

General Chairman

MRS. RÖBERT J. WILLIAMS
1301 S. Finley Rd., Apt. 215
Lombard, III. 60148

Secretary

MRS. OWEN R OWEN
413 S. Gilbert Ave.
LaGrange; III. 60525

Mr. ROBERT H. Jo 2958 S. Mayfair Westchester, III. 60 Financial Secretary

Mr. Roy J. Schut 335 S. Taylor Ave. Oak Park, Ill. 603(

Chicago. Friday, Saturday, Sunday, Sept. 1, 2, 3, 1972. ing. 10,1972.

Cencinnati Convention Dectreau

me mike Welson Convention Manager.

Dear Mr. Wilson ;

For any information regarding The Welsh Lephante Game Cersbeatuhe it would be

for you to contact national Secretary, In Meadous w hose address of

above national Office

he 1973 in the tour Deasons

many

this lockfully That meeting

lle

on Saluday, Rept. 2.

regional will come e

at that time. In 1975, God welling, we go to Hew York City and there is some talk of glding to cetter Philadelphia or Pettsburgh, whichever city at it that's celebrating its 200 - aumuser ary, Could you file Welsh residuels in Elicinonate Ithat Ageric could persuade to sponsor the Symanifa? In the 41 years of its
existence the Testival has reat been held in your city It would be min Haping this will he of some With kindert regards ! Mary & Williams (mes Polent &) Chicago Sponsoning Pours. Welsh National Lymanger Yanu assa Mr Tem D. Jenes

Sept 15th 1972.

Cincinnatti Uhie 45202

Dear Tem.

Gee, but it seems such a long time age since we talkedremember Wisconsin Rapids at the Metel.

Tem the reason for this letter is, I understand that Mr Waltrip of the Metherlands Plaza Hotel contacted you at my request concerning Cincinnatti hosting the 1974 National, have you given it any further thought? Has you know Cincinnatti has never been the host to a National, Many people I have speken with all say it would be an ideal place, the drawing potential would be tremendous, even within a radius of 600 miles I'm sure we could attract some 2500,

If between new and the week end of Oct 21st which is a holiday week end you could interest a few people I would be very happy to come and meet with you. There is no doubt that Mr Waltrip would furnish you with a small meeting room there we could discuss the pro's & con's.

Just to fill you in on other dates: we will be in Toronto-Canada in 1973, then there is a special one being held in Swansea Wales sometime in July of 1974, New York City will host the 1975 one, then Philadelphia will be the host in 1976 in conjunction with the Centenial Celebration. So you see Tom as secretary I have to keep things moving.

Anticipating an early reply, I am

very sincerely yours

Jack Meadews, Secretary, W.N.G.G.A.

cc: Mr Gene Waltrip